
 

 

 

 

 

To: All Year 12 Parents 
By: email 
 
Thursday 2nd March, 2023 

RE: Invitation to HSAEL Year 12 Parents Evening – 5-7pm Thursday 16th March 2023 

Dear Year 12 Parent/Carer, 

I cordially invite you to the Year 12 Parents Evening on Thursday 16th March from 5-7pm. 

This is your opportunity to speak to the subject teachers of your son/daughter and receive a clear 

assessment of their current progress in Year 12. 

Please sign in at the Clock Mill reception when you arrive: 

The Clock Mill 

Three Mill Lane 

Bromley-by-Bow 

London E3 3DU 

Please RSVP me at: R.Woolfenden@harrisscienceeastlondon.org.uk 

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 16th March 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Assistant Principal | Head of Sixth Form 

R.Woolfenden@harrisscienceeastlondon.org.uk 
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